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Attendance 

 
This week's attendance has been 94.4%. 
 
 
 
Top three classes this week; 

3P (99.6%), 4G (99.2%) & RJ (98.7%) 
 
Classes above 96% 

1JO (97.8%),  3J (97.4%), 5FH (97.1%), 2M (96.8%) 
 
Classes below 96% 

4M (95.5%), 6J (92.4%), 2R (92.3%), RM (91.2%) 
5C (90.6%), 1W (90.1%), 6B (88.1%) 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

3rd December - Christmas Tree Decoration 
Competition  

10th December—Christmas Jam Jar Competi-
tion 

10th December—Junior Panto 

17th December—Christmas Service Y2  
2pm (at church) 

18th December—Christmas Dinner 

18th December  - R & Y1 Nativity Performance 
9.30 & 2.15pm (at school) 

19th December—Nursery Christmas  
Performance 9.15am (at school) 

19th December—KS2 Christmas Service   
2pm & 6pm (at church) 

20th December—End of term 1:30pm 

This Week’s  
House Points 

1st **Giraffes** 435 

2nd Leopards 311 

3rd Elephants 308 

4th Pandas 216 
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Brigade, our uniform supplier, is offering a 
huge 20% discount on all orders placed during 
their Black Friday event from 29th November to 
2nd December. 
 

Please visit www.brigade.uk.com, select the cor-
rect school and place your order using the promo-
tional code: BCBLACK19. 

You can also register with Brigade via http://
eepurl.com/WIbln to ensure you don’t miss out on 
any future offers and promotions. 

SEND Information drop-in and coffee morn-
ing Wednesday 4th December 9am 

 
Mrs Hughes will be hosting a drop-in session on Wednesday 4th December 

from 9am. A brief overview of Special Education Needs and Disabilities 
(SEND) practices within the school will be presented at 9am followed by tea 
and coffee. During this time you can sign-up to meet Mrs Hughes, or a mem-
ber of the SENCO team, and have a quick chat about your child and any que-
ries/concerns you may have. There will be an opportunity to suggest what 

you would like support with in the future and it will give you chance to meet 
and chat to other parents regarding SEND.  

 
Please can you email the school office if you will be attending. 

admin3586@we-learn.com  

http://www.brigade.uk.com/
http://eepurl.com/WIbln
http://eepurl.com/WIbln


Coleshill C of E Primary School and Nursery Inspiring our children to flourish and enjoy  

'Life in all its fullness'                 (John 10:10)  

SEND Information drop-in and coffee morning 
Wednesday 4th December 9am 

 
 

Mrs Hughes will be hosting a drop-in session on Wednesday 4th December 
from 9am. A brief overview of Special Education Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

practices within the school will be presented at 9am followed by tea and 
coffee. During this time you can sign-up to meet Mrs Hughes, or a member of 

the SENCO team, and have a quick chat about your child and any queries/
concerns you may have. There will be an opportunity to suggest what you 

would like support with in the future and it will give you chance to meet and 
chat to other parents regarding SEND.  

Online Safety Corner 
Welcome to our Online Safety Corner!  
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ADVICE FOR PARENTS ABOUT NOROVIRUS from NHS England. 

What are the symptoms? 

Diarrhoea and vomiting usually lasting 1-2 days 
 
What should you do if your child is unwell? 
Make sure they get lots of rest. 
Ensure they drink plenty of fluids, taking sips rather than gulps to avoid vomiting. 
Give infant Paracetamol or Ibuprofen, according to product instructions, to help keep their temperature down. 
If your child is unusually sleepy, won’t take fluids or has other symptoms, such as blood in their diarrhoea, an 
unusual rash, headache, neck stiffness or difficulty breathing, ring NHS Direct (0845 4647), contact your GP or 
take your child to hospital. 
Please ring your child’s nursery/school and let them know that your child is ill and what symptoms they have. 
 
Keep them at home until they are well enough to return to school. However, if your child has been suffering 
from diarrhoea and vomiting keep them at home until they have been free of symptoms for 48 hours. 
 
How can you prevent the spread of these infections? 
Handwashing is one of the most important ways to prevent the spread of both of these infections. This applies to 
the child who is ill and the person looking after them. Hands should always be washed, using liquid soap if possi-
ble: 
Before and after caring for your child 
After using the toilet 
Before eating or handling food 
After cleaning up a mess 
 
Other ways of preventing the spread of infection are to: 
Keep a separate towel for family members who have symptoms 
Dispose promptly of used tissues and other items that your child may have coughed or sneezed on 
Wash soiled clothing, bed linen and towels in a washing machine. Use the hottest wash for that fabric. 
Clean baths and washbasins thoroughly and disinfect after use 
If cleaning up diarrhoea or vomit, wash the surface with hot soapy water and disinfect before allowing to dry. If 
using bleach remember that it can remove the colour from fabrics and can burn the skin. 
 
Please keep your child away from other children and people that are particularly vulnerable e.g. the elderly and 
those with chronic illnesses. 
 
In addition to the above advice we are sending children home with their water bottles so that they can be 
washed ready for next week. It is advisable that all children have their own bottles in school each day. Ideally 
they should go home each night and be re-filled with clean water daily. 
 
Thank you for your support and hopefully we can minimise the spreading of any germs. 


